
Rodney Local Board 
Outcomes of Deputations/Presentations and Public Forum 

15 February 2018 

Presenter/Topic Purpose/Issue Outcome 
Proposed extension of 

Kohuroa Track, 
Matheson Bay 

Roger Williams and 
Peter Spence 

Roger Williams and Peter Spence 
outlined a proposal to extend the 

Kohuroa Track at Matheson Bay and 
sought support from the local board 

for the project. 

The local board recommended the presenters investigate whether the 
proposal can be a community led small build project with a minimum of 80% 

of the funding (including volunteer hours) of the project coming from the 
community and potentially the remaining 20% from council, subject to 

reporting and available funds. The local board suggested the presenters 
await the outcome of the Long-term Plan and whether the proposed targeted 
rate for Natural Environment is adopted in which case it may be possible to 

utilise this fund subject to a regional prioritisation of projects. 

Proposal for kauri 
dieback station in Parry 
Kauri Park, Warkworth 

Roger Williams and 
Ray Jensen 

Roger Williams and Ray Jensen 
outlined a proposal for a kauri 

dieback station to be installed at 
Parry Kauri Park in Warkworth. The 
representatives sought support from 
the local board for the project which 
has the potential to be a prototype 
station that can be utilised by other 

groups and agencies. 

The local board recommended the presenters investigate whether the 
proposal can be a community led small build project with a minimum of 80% 

of the funding (including volunteer hours) of the project coming from the 
community and potentially the remaining 20% from council, subject to 

reporting and available funds. The local board suggested the presenters 
await the outcome of the Long-term Plan and whether the proposed targeted 
rate for Natural Environment is adopted in which case it may be possible to 

utilise this fund subject to a regional prioritisation of projects. 

 
 
 
 



14 December 2017 
Presenter/Topic Purpose/Issue Outcome 

Point Wells Citizens and 
Ratepayers Association 

Representatives from Point Wells 
Citizens and Ratepayers Association 

were in attendance to present a proposal 
on a variety of road safety improvements 

in Point Wells Village. 

The presentation has been provided to Auckland Transport for 
comment. 

 


